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Date:17th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Well done to your child for completing their GCSEs here at St John Bosco- it really has been a pleasure to be 

their PPC for the past 4 year.  

I am writing to inform you of our Goodbye day taking place this Friday, the 20th of June from 11:30-1pm.  

We are inviting the students to arrive to school at 11:30 via the main reception. They will sign in and collect 

their Leavers’ book, if they have chosen to purchase one- we will have a small number to purchase on the 

day. This is an opportunity for the students to spend some time with their year group and say goodbye to 

each other and members of staff. If your child wishes to get a shirt signed, they can bring an extra shirt with 

them to do this.  

All students must arrive in their school uniform- if they are not in uniform, they will be asked to leave and 

return, if they wish, in their uniform. 

Refreshments will be provided on the day. 

Students will be allowed to leave at 1pm. 

Can I take this opportunity to thank all the parents and carers for their support with their child’s journey 

during their time at St John Bosco. It really has been a pleasure looking after and caring for your child during 

my time as their PPC. May I wish them all my very best wishes and luck for their future.                         

Yours sincerely 
 

M Graham 

 
M Graham 
Year 11 PPC 


